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August 24, 2021 

 

 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: OEB File No. EB-2021-0048 

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 2021 Distribution Rate Adjustment Application 

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. confirms that the documents filed in support of its 2022 Annual IR 
Application do not include any personal information, as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, that is not otherwise redacted in accordance with rule 9A of the Ontario Energy Board’s 
Rules of Practice and Procedure. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Maryanne Wilson 
Director, Regulatory and Compliance 
905-825-4422 
mwilson@oakvillehydro.com 
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